INTERFAITH SERVICE
OF THANSGIVING

3 PM, SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 24, 2024

MURRAY U.U. CHURCH
505 NORTH MAIN STREET, ATTLEBORO, MA

All are welcome. People of all faith
traditions are encouraged to attend.

With joy and thanksgiving, we gather as a
community at this special time of the year.
This service, organized by our Interfaith
Chaplain, Rumni Saha, MDIV., MEd, will
feature representatives from a variety of
faith communities.

There will be a call to offering to support
the AAIC Interfaith Chaplaincy Program.

Following the service, please join us for
coffee, conversation and tellowship.
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